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Excellence through Faith, Learning and Support 

Faith: 
 

Next week our focus for collective worship will be to love one another; we will be 
particularly encouraging students to think about respect for each other, diversity and 
friendship. 
 
VirTuesday 
 
Each Tuesday of this half-term we are focusing on a different virtue, in preparation for 
the launch of our new character building programme at the start of the 2022-2023 
academic year. The seven Catholic virtues are habits that help us master a morally good 
life. This week we explored Prudence - being logical, self-aware and learning from 
experience.  
 
Year 11 Liturgical Service 
 
This morning we celebrated a liturgical service with our Year 11 children, their tutors and 
our pastoral team, marking the arrival at the end of their time in Key Stage 4. The 
students were wonderful throughout our celebration.   
 

Learning: 

KS3 End of Year Assessments 

Our End of Year Assessments continue for our KS3 students.  We want to say well done 
to the students for their hard work this week and the commitment they have shown 
towards their studies.   

Support: 
 
Well-being Wednesday 
 
This week, we’ve introduced Well-being Wednesday as part of our PREP (morning 
registration activities). Our focus this week was resilience, looking at what resilience is 
and isn’t, as well as why it’s important for our mental health: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LFfNlXMTs5M  
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LFfNlXMTs5M


Key dates / upcoming events: 

Year 10 Work Experience (week commencing Monday 18th July 2022) 

The deadline for students to submit work experience pupil placement forms is Friday 

17th June. Any questions regarding work experience please contact Mr Given: 

pgiven@st-wilfrids.org 

Internal Examinations 

Students in years 7-9 are currently sitting their end of year assessments. Student 
timetables were sent to parents via text and can be found on our website using the links 
below. 

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Year-7-end-of-year-
assessments-2022.pdf 
 
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Year-8-end-of-year-
assessments-2022.pdf 
 
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Year-9-end-of-year-
assessments-2022.pdf 
 

Sixth Form Notices: 
 
Year 10 Sixth Form Taster Day: Wednesday 6th July 2022 

Our Year 10 students will experience what it is like to study at St Wilfrid’s Sixth Form and explore the 

exciting subjects we offer at Key Stage 5. More information on available subjects and the day itself will 

be shared in the coming weeks. 

Year 12 Summer Fair 2022: Wednesday 29th June  

All of our Year 12 students will have the opportunity to attend a UCAS and Apprenticeships conference 

at St James Park Newcastle on Wednesday 29th June. This half term the students will start to research, 

visit and apply to university and/or higher apprenticeships, the conference will be a great opportunity to 

start this process.  

For more information on the event please click the link below:  

UK University Search Fair Newcastle Summer 2022 | UK University Search 
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